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April 24, 2025 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL: ggallucci@spurwink.org  
 
Spurwink Services, Inc. 
Gabrielle Gallucci, Director of Business Development 
901 Washington Ave, Suite 100 
Portland, ME 04103 
 

RE:  RFP 202501011 Network of Behavioral Health Crisis Receiving 
Centers 

 
Dear Ms. Gallucci: 
 
This letter is in regard to the subject Request for Proposals (RFP), issued by the State 
of Maine, Department of Health and Human Services for Procurement of Network of 
Behavioral Health Crisis Receiving Centers. Pursuant to Part I, B.2. of the RFP and due 
to an administrative error violating 18-554 C.R.M. Ch. 110, the Department is cancelling 
the RFP, and no award will be made.   
 
The Department will be reissuing a new RFP in the near future.  If your organization 
intends to submit a response to the new RFP, please be sure to use the forms within 
the new RFP and not resubmit forms related to RFP 202501011.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Debra Downer 
Deputy Director for Competitive Procurement 
Division of Contract Management 
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April 24, 2025 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL: jmgrant@sweetser.org  
 
Sweetser 
Joanne Grant, LCPC, LADC, CCS Chief Growth Officer 
50 Moody Street 
Saco, ME 04072 
 

RE:  RFP 202501011 Network of Behavioral Health Crisis Receiving 
Centers 

 
Dear Ms. Grant: 
 
This letter is in regard to the subject Request for Proposals (RFP), issued by the State 
of Maine, Department of Health and Human Services for Procurement of Network of 
Behavioral Health Crisis Receiving Centers. Pursuant to Part I, B.2. of the RFP and due 
to an administrative error violating 18-554 C.R.M. Ch. 110, the Department is cancelling 
the RFP, and no award will be made.   
 
The Department will be reissuing a new RFP in the near future.  If your organization 
intends to submit a response to the new RFP, please be sure to use the forms within 
the new RFP and not resubmit forms related to RFP 202501011.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Debra Downer 
Deputy Director for Competitive Procurement 
Division of Contract Management 
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